Office of the Divisional Forest Officer
Palakkad Division

Narendra Nath Veluri, IFS
Divisional Forest Officer

Palakkad Kallekulangara PO, Palakkad-678 009
Phone: 0491-2555156
E-mail: dfo-plkd.for@kerala.gov.in
G2-6564/18 Date : 20/04/2020
To
Dr. Sharafudeen
IMAGE
Anayara P.O.

Thiruvananthapuram
Sir,

Sub: Forest & Wildlife Dept — Palakkad Division — Maintenance of the
road to IMA Biomedial Waste Treatment Facility, Palakkad Plant —
NPV Value to be paid — Uploading demand notice - reg.

Ref: 1. GO (Rt) No. 79/2020/F&WLD dt. 10/04/2020 of Government of

Kerala.
2. Guidelines of Ministry of Environment & Forests dt. 05/02/2009.

K ok ok

Attention is invited to the reference cited. In connection with the diversion

of forest land of 0.2804 Ha for the construction of road leading to IMAGE plant,
NPV value as per reference 2 has been fixed at %.2,63,296/-. This demand notice
shall be uploaded in forest clearance portal immediately for generation of challan

after which the payment can be made.
Yours faithfully,

L/

Divisional Forest Officer
Palakkad

Copy submitted to Chief Conservator of Forests (Special Afforestation & Nodal
Officer) Thiruvananthapuram, for information.

G:\ Sajini\ G2\2018\G2-6564.18.docx



